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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: STATEMENT OF CONCERNED FILIPINO LAWYERS AS CITIZENS CALLING FOR
DECISIVE ACTIONS, ACCOUNTABILITY AND TRANSPARENCY ON THE OIL SPILL
TRAGEDY
1 message

Verder Passage <verdepassageweb@gmail.com> Thu, Mar 23, 2023 at 4:31 PM
To: Verder Passage <verdepassageweb@gmail.com>
Bcc: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Dear Honorable Officials from the Department of Environment and Natural Resources-MIMAROPA: 

Greetings! 

Please see the attached Lawyers' Statement calling for decisive actions, accountability, and transparency on the oil spill 
tragedy signed by over 90 lawyers, mainly from impacted communities.

We urge the government to take swift and decisive action to ensure that the right to a clean, healthy, and balanced ecology 
is upheld and protected for the benefit of present and future generations of Filipinos. 

You may also read the statement here: https://www.protectvip.org/post/call-for-decisive-actions-accountability-and-
transparency-on-the-oil-spill-tragedy  

Thank you. 
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